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                                                                                    February 2025
The Illinois Skeet Shooting Association Proudly Announces….



The 2025 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1 Illinois All-State Team
Congratulations!!!

Your shooting accomplishments in the year 2024 have earned you a place on the 2025 Illinois All-State Team.  
Congratulations once again on your fantastic shooting last year and good luck in the upcoming season.  Here’s to two at low eight each round!!
Sincerely,
Amanda Glasby
Secretary/Treasurer

Illinois Skeet Shooting Association

P.O. Box 1077 • McHnery • IL 60050 │ www.ilskeet.com │ 847.477.2002
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